[bookmark: _heading=h.k06q25o3zk32]Grade Two Supply List

	Products that will be waiting at school for your child:
	Qty.

	Pencils HB Pre-sharpened Pencils
	20

	Red Pen
	1

	Pre-Sharpened Pencil Crayons (24 pack)
	1

	Thick/broad Line Crayola Markers
	1

	4 Pack Whiteboard Markers
	1

	Fine Tipped Sharpie
	1

	Yellow Highlighters
	1

	Large Glue Stick (40 g)
	4

	2-Pack White Erasers
	2

	Prong Duotangs 
	4

	Pocket Folder
	3

	Hilroy Exercise Book- interlined- 23.3x18.1cm 72 pg
	3

	Hilroy Exercise Book- unlined- 23.3x18.1cm 72 pg
	1

	1" binder
	1

	Courier Bag
	1

	Please send with your child: 
	

	· 2 Plastic pencil boxes
· 1 pair of scissors
· 2 boxes of facial tissue
· 1 box of bandaids
· 1 box of disposable spoons
· 1 change of clothes
· 1 pair of inside shoes (suitable for gym)
· Headphones
· Water bottle
· Lunch kit
· Backpack
	




Things to know for next year:
 
Greentree School will once again purchase school supplies for students and recover the costs through school fees. We work with local companies to get bulk pricing to keep costs as low as possible. The list above outlines the items that will be supplied and the items you will need to send with your child. Teachers do their best to estimate what each student will need, but throughout the year, you may be asked to replenish lost, broken, or items used more than anticipated. 
 
Traditionally, Greentree’s School Council has used income from their fundraisers to offset costs for our families. For instance, they have covered the cost of transportation for swimming lessons and Jump Math resources, among other things. In the last few years, our School Council has seen a decline in volunteer helpers and decreased fundraising profits. This means their ability to support our school has also diminished. Next year, families will notice increased fees related to things once covered by our School Council.
 
Finally, Greentree School will have one split classroom of students in grades two and three. This is a measure to keep class sizes lower.  All students will experience the appropriate curriculum for their grade level and will be academically prepared for their next grade. If your child is in a split class this year, they will not be in one next year.  
